
South Shore Regional Centre for Education 
REQUEST FOR PRIVATE CONVEYANCE FOR THE 2024/25 SCHOOL YEAR 

From Private Firm 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention Taxi Companies: We Need Extra Drivers! 
 
Join SSRCE as a partner in student transportation. 
 
The South Shore Regional Centre for Education (SSRCE) is looking for reliable and 
dedicated taxi companies to assist in transporting our students to and from school for the 
upcoming 2024/25 school year. Your expertise can help ensure a safe and timely 
commute for our students, fostering their education and growth. 
 
Why Partner with SSRCE? 
 
Consistent Work: Secure a steady stream of work throughout the school year. 
Community Impact: Play a vital role in supporting local education and the well-being of 
our students. 
Timely Payments: Benefit from prompt and reliable payment terms 
Collaborative Effort: Work with a respected educational organization dedicated to 
excellence. 
 
Requirements: 

• Non-smoking vehicle 
• Clean drivers’ abstract 
• Class 5 or 4 license (taxi driver) with $2,000,000 liability insurance. 
• Current Criminal Records check and child abuse registry complete. 
• Valid Motor Vehicle Inspection 
• Current vehicle registration 

 
Reimbursement: 

• $0.5838/kilometer (as per Provincial Travel Rate) 
• $17.00/hour 

 
Please specify the make and model of the vehicle.  The schedule will be finalized upon 
selection of the successful bidder. 
 
Please forward bids to Patti White, Purchasing Officer, South Shore Regional Centre for 
Education, 69 Wentzell Drive, Bridgewater, NS B4V 0A2.  
 
Deadline for receipt of bids will be June 21, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. local time. 

 
 
 



 
Fax proof to Patti White @  
 
 

Please send bill to: 
Accounts Payable 

South Shore Regional School Board 
69 Wentzell Drive 
Bridgewater NS 

B4V 0A2 
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